

Bobcat Families.

Thank-you to everyone who participated in Conferences this week. I hope you found your time beneficial and that it gave you a better understanding of your child's learning. I know when we work as a Burk Team, Families and Faculty & Staff, our students will be successful and have a safe and productive experience at school. If you have not been able to attend conferences this week, please follow up with your child's teacher.

Veteran's Dav/Week

This upcoming week we will celebrate our Veterans, those that are currently serving and those that have served in past years. We respect and appreciate each of you and the sacrifices you have made. Stay Well and know you're Appreciated. In recognition of our Veterans, our students, faculty & staff will be doing the following:

- * Decorating the fence in front of our school with Red, White and Blue Ribbons.
- *Decorating Red, White and Blue Rocks with patriotic messages and placing them in our school planters
- * Tuesday, we are asking everyone to dress in their Red, White and Blue.
- * Friday, we are asking everyone to dress in the Camouflage or in Green and Black.
- * During AM Announcements we will be playing a different Patriotic Song each morning.
- * All classrooms will create a video clip sharing a Patriotic Message, Essay, Song, Cheer and more. This link will be shared to our entire Burk Community.

It was so good to see so many of you in the building this week. Please take care and stay well!

Mr. Paes

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tues Nov 10 - Wear Red, White & Blue Wed Nov 11 - Veteran's Day - No School Fri Nov 12 - Wear Camo or Green and Black



week of Parent Teacher **Conferences!**

Mark Your Calendars: PICTURE DAY

Tuesday, November 17th

Order forms will be coming home on Tuesday, 11/10

PRESCHOOL SUPPLEMENT

Please click on the link below to learn more about qualifying for up to 50% off of tuition for our Amanecer **Preschool Program:**

Amanecer Preschool Tuition Supplement Information

Burk Elementary Title 1 Video

BURK YEARBOOK COVER CONTEST!

Calling all artists! November 1 kicked off the start of the Burk Yearbook Cover Contest. All students are encouraged to participate. The winner will get a free 20-21 Burk Yearbook! The theme for this year is "Be The Kind Kid".

- All entries must be on an 8.5x11 sheet of paper, regular white or construction paper, 1 sided only, with <u>name/grade level/tchr</u> <u>on the back side</u>
- Use colored markers, crayons, pencils or paint.
- All entries due on Friday, November 20. Teachers will vote for the winning cover the following week.
- Winner will be announced the first week of December.
- First place entry will be the front of the yearbook. Second place will be the back cover. All other entries will make it into the yearbook as well.
- Artwork will not be returned.

Remember all entries are due Friday, November 20. We are looking forward to your awesome artwork!



BURK IS COLLECTING PLASTIC
BOTTLE LIDS!
PLEASE SEND WITH YOUR STUDENT IN
A PLASTIC BAGGIE. THANK YOU!



Mask Up Bobcat Families

All students and visitors are required to wear a mask while on campus. This includes when coming to parent pick up/drop off areas.

Thank you for keeping our Bobcats safe!

SOCIAL WORKER CORNER

Please click here for the Social Worker Google Site for messages from Ms. Palmerin, family resources and more:

Ms. Palmerin Burk Social Worker Google Site



Effective immediately, the <u>USDA</u> has extended free meals for children through December 31, 2020 to help ensure all children have access to nutritious food as the country recovers from the COVID-19 pandemic. Gilbert Public Schools will provide combo meals at no cost to children 18 and younger for breakfast and lunch. A combo meal includes and entree, fruit vegetable and milk. Incomplete meals and a la carte items will be sold at regular price.

November Menus

However, please don't delay in filling out your free/reduced lunch application for 20-21 here:

20-21 Free/Reduced Lunch Application

SUCCESS PROGRAM/SUPPLY LIST

Thank you to all those who have already paid for their student(s) Success Program Materials. Grade level materials have been supplied for all students in 1st through 6th grade. If you have not done so already, we are asking that you please make a monetary contribution to cover the cost of the supplies needed for your student(s). (Kindergarten materials are not part of our Success Program and are not supplied by Burk.) Please see the links below for supplies and pricing information. Please send exact cash or a check written out to Burk Elementary. Thank you!

Kindergarten Supply List

1st and 2nd Grade Supply List

3rd through 6th Grade Supply List

Cool Cats of the Week

Daisy Espino
Izabella Hernandez
Jenevie Kamirez
Colin Gregovich
Sophie Henninger
Moteo Komero
Mason Dunham
Hector Montoya
Journi Stokes
Addison Pimentel
Abel Gutierrez
Cristian Delacruz
Allana Pritchard
Kuss Bingham



We would like to recognize these individuals for exemplary Bobcat Behavior:

Soffia Ameziane

Mason Barcelo

Parker Chavez

Olivia Hicks

Lilliana Poventud

Jason Rojas Marino

Tate Thomas

Cameron Barahona

Sophie Henninger

Audrey Hicks

John Kupferschmidt

Nathan Ramirez

Josia Quezada

Corbin Young

Keep up the great work Bobcats!

Happy Birthday!

We would like to wish the following Bobcats a very happy birthday:

11/09 - Isis Villa

11/10 - Dylan Allensworth 11/13 - Lucas Bowen



Congratulations to the Math Lab Students of the Month:

1st Grade: Gabe Garcia 2nd Grade: Chloe Dorner 3rd Grade: Rhett Bingham 4th Grade: Roman Garcia 5th Grade: Lasienaga Gomez 6th Grade: Isaiah Rivera

CAUGHT WITH CHARACTER



Russ Bingham
Cristian Delacruz
Kaylee Gomez
Audrey Jessup
Mae Mann
Isaiah Rivera
Avan Ross
Abby Standage
Makayla Wolfgang



